
  March 25, 2020

Allison Lucas
Siri & Glimstad
200 Park Ave
17th Floor
New York, NY  10166
Via email: foia@sirillp.com

Dear Ms. Lucas:

This letter is our final response to your Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic 
Substances and Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of 
March 23, 2003, assigned #20-01010-FOIA, for:

Documents reflecting the approximate total number of individuals in the United States who have 
been infected with COVID-19 as of a date on or around this request (including individuals who are 
asymptomatic or paucisymptomatic). [COVID-19] 

Data on the number of reported cases is already publicly available at:
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/cases-in-us.html

Please note that Data include both confirmed and presumptive positive cases of COVID-19 reported to 
CDC or tested at CDC since January 21, 2020, with the exception of testing results for persons 
repatriated to the United States from Wuhan, China and Japan. State and local public health departments 
are now testing and publicly reporting their cases. In the event of a discrepancy between CDC cases and 
cases reported by state and local public health officials, data reported by states should be considered the 
most up to date as the date is calculated as illness onset date if known. 

If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of the records provided please contact 
either our FOIA Requester Service Center at 770-488-6399 or our FOIA Public Liaison at 770-488-6277.

Sincerely,

Roger Andoh
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer
Office of the Chief Operating Officer
(770) 488-6399
Fax: (404) 235-1852
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